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Friday 9th June 2023 

EYFS Sports Day 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This year Sports Day for Early Years (Classes RW, RS and Nursery) will take place on Tuesday 4th 
July (weather permitting). In the case of rain, sports day will be postponed until Tuesday 11th July 
and updates will be posted on our school twitter page.  

You are very welcome to join us for this exciting event. The details are as follows: 

 
 
EYFS (Nursery and Foundation Stage) 
The activities will begin at 9.15am. Children should come to school wearing their PE kits and they 
can remain in them for the rest of the day. No football kits please. 
 
 
Please note  

Your child will need a sun hat, a bottle of water (clearly labelled) and please ensure sun cream has 
been applied before children come to school.  

We would love you to come and join us to enjoy Sports Day. Please enter by the service road gate 
on Danger Lane which leads to the gate by the kitchen. Staff will be in the vicinity to help you find 
your way to the entrance. Chairs will be provided for spectators, and you are welcome to bring 
cushions, blankets and your own chairs if you wish.          

We look forward to another successful Sports Day for our children! 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss O’Donnell 
PE Co-ordinator 


